La Salle University La Salle University Digital Commons

Faculty Bulletins

University Publications

1-22-1959

Faculty Bulletin: January 22, 1959

La Salle University

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.lasalle.edu/faculty bulletins

Recommended Citation

La Salle University, "Faculty Bulletin: January 22, 1959" (1959). Faculty Bulletins. 183. http://digitalcommons.lasalle.edu/faculty_bulletins/183

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the University Publications at La Salle University Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty Bulletins by an authorized administrator of La Salle University Digital Commons. For more information, please contact careyc@lasalle.edu.

COLLEGE FACULTY BULLETIN January 22 1959

CALENDAR

egistration - AuditoriumJan.	26-30		
"Bell For La Salle" Bingo Party - Auditorium 1-4 PMJan.	24		
Basketball - Canisius vs. La Salle - AwayJan. Final Grades DueJan. Education Dept.Dinner-Library Lg. & CafeteriaJan. Class of '55 Alumni Assn Library LoungeJan.	27 29		
		Basketball - Univ. of Penna. vs. La Salle - Palestra-Jan.	
		Education Dept. Meeting - Library LoungeFeb.	

INTERRUPTIONS TO CLASSES (Office of the President)

In recent meetings the Academic Affairs Committee has been considering some instances of interruptions to classes. In many, if not all, cases these interruptions are occasioned by worthwhile activities, but the practice has been laid open to some abuse.

The principle that no class period should be disturbed without the authorization of the Dean of the College is brought to your attention.

One matter of particular concern is the question of "collections" in the classes. In principle, collections should never be taken up in the College classes. However, some extraordinary circumstances may occasionally justify an exception to this policy.

WITHDRAWLS AND FAILURES (Office of the Dean)

A student listed on your official class list should be given a withdrawal grade only in those cases where he presents you with a withdrawal slip from the Deans' Office.

Students who simply "drop out", either before or after the last permissible date for withdrawal, should be assigned an "F".

SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS (Deans' Office)

Faculty members are reminded to submit, through their Department Chairman, copies of their final examinations to the Deans' Office - ClO3.

TEXT BOOKS FOR SECOND SEMESTER (Office of the Dean)

Should there be any faculty member who has not submitted to the Book Store the titles of texts to be used in the second semester classes, we would appreciate it if you would get this information to Mr. Kerr at your earliest convenience.

CATHOLIC COMMISSION ON INTELLECTUAL AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS (Office of Dean) This organization is preparing a roster on Catholic faculty members in colleges and universities. Questionnaires were mailed to faculty members of the Catholic faith sometime ago. If you have not had an opportunity to complete and return this questionnaire, you are requested to do so as soon as opportunity will allow. All correspondence in reference to this National Register should be addressed to - Herbert H. Fockler, Director National Register, The Catholic Commission on Intellectural and Cultural Affairs, 620 Michigan Avenue, N.E. Washington 17, D.C.

ROSTER COMMITTEE CRACKS UNDER STRAIN (Office of the Dean)

The Roster Committee has scheduled the Nuclear Physics course for next semester at 6:30 A.M., Monday through Friday. It has assigned Professor Harvey White of the University of California as teacher, with the assistance of six Nobel Prize winners as guest lecturers. The course will be given in the NBC Studios in New York City, although the laboratory portion will be conducted at La Salle College. This is the regular Physics 408 course, and will be followed by some ten or twelve La Salle students.

LA SALLE NOW A MEMBER OF ACAC (Office of the President)
A letter received by Brother Christopher on January 5th informed him that the Executive Board of the Association of College Admissions Counselors has voted to admit La Salle College into membership in ACAC. Our Congratulations to Brother Christopher.

LIST OF BOOKS TO BE PLACED ON RESERVE (Library)

Faculty members who wish to have books placed on reserve are encouraged to submit their lists as early as possible. Reserve book request forms are available at the main charging desk and in the reserve book room.

THE EELIS WILL RING ON JANUARY 24th. (Office of the Dean of Students)
The Bingo Game to be held in the College Auditorium on Saturday afternoon,
January 24th, will feature The Carillon Bell System which is presently
being installed. Encourage your interested friends to join with you
in supporting this affair. It is expected that the "Bells" will be
dedicated on February 12th.

LENTEN TALKS ON MARRIAGE (Brother Augustine)

YOU AND MARRIAGE SERIES on the first four sunday evenings in Lent will feature, Brother G. Henry, Vocational Director, La Salle College; James McKenna, a La Salle graduate now teaching at Villanova; Dr. Carl Hoffman, Philadelphia Psychiatrist, and Rt. Rev. Msgr. Irving DeBlanc, National Family Life Director. The first talk, to be given by Brother Henry on Sunday evening, February 15th, will have as its title "Why Become Engaged At All"? ENCOURAGE YOUR STUDENTS TO ATTEND.

Count that day lost when you don't get hell from some lazy lout - Remember the man who is anybody and who does anything is surely going to be criticized, vilified and misunderstood--the loudest and most vocal roll a few stones in your way in the name of society and entertainment.

Anonymous